Kailey Tetrick

From: Martell Teasley <Martell.Teasley@utah.edu>
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 7:25 AM

To: csw-all@lists.utah.edu

Subject: [csw-all] New Associate Dean

Hello Colleagues,

There were four candidates for the Associate Dean’s position: Joanna Bettmann Schaefer, Rosey Hunter, David
Derezotes, and Larry Smith. After interviews conducted on 12/11/17, the selected committee recommended Joanna to
become the next Associate Dean for the College of Social Work. As Dean, | have accepted this recommendation and will
move forward with the appointment of Joanna to the position.

| want to thank all of the candidates as they were fully prepared for the interview process. | also want to thank
committee members for their time and effort.

Congratulations goes out to Joanna as our next Associate Dean and | look forward to working with her. | have an
upcoming phone call with Mary Jane and Joanna this week in which we will determine the start date. | will keep all
informed.

Thanks,
Martell
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